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December 8,2011 VIA E-MAIL 

Mr. Paul CI anon 
Executive Director 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Re: Pacific Gas and Electric Company Request for Extension of Time 
to Comply with Decision 11-12-005 (R.l 1-03-006) 

Dear Mr. Clanon: 

Pursuant to Rule 16.6 of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company (PG&E) request an extension of time until December 31, 2011 to comply with 
Commission Decision (D.) 11-12-005 regarding PG&E's Tier 1 advice filing for revised tariffs 
to reflect the adopted California Department of Water Resources' Bond and Power Charges. 

Ordering Paragraph No. 2 of D.l 1-12-005 states that "Within ten days of today's date. Pacific 
Gas and Electric Company, Southern California Edison Company, Sati Diego Gas & Electric 
Company shall file Tier 1 advice letters, as provided for in General Order 96-B, with revised 
tariffs that reflect the adopted Bond Charge. These new tariff shall be effective beginning 
January 1, 2012." 

Likewise Ordering Paragraph No, 3 of D.l 1-12-005 states that "Within ten days of today's date, 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company and San Diego Gas & Electric Company shall file Tier 1 
advice letters, as provided for in General Order 96-B, with revised tariffs that reflect the adopted 
Power Charges. These new tariff shall be effective beginning January 1, 2012." 

The date of D.l 1-12-005 is December 1, 2011. Therefore to comply with Ordering Paragraph 
No. 2 and 3, PG&E must submit revised tariffs no later than December 12. (December 11 is a 
Sunday). 

On or about December 31, 2011 PG&E will be submitting its Supplemental Filing - Annual 
Electric True-Up Filing to change PG&E Electric Rates on January 1, 2012, In this filing, 
PG&E proposes to incorporate changes to the electric rates that reflect the adopted Bond and 
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Power Charges. These rates will become effective on January 1, 2012. However this 
December 31 filing is beyond the required 10 days as specified in D.l 1-12-005. 

PG&E respectfully requests that it be allowed an extension of time to December 31, 2011 to 
comply with D.l 1-12-005. With this time extension, PG&E can efficiently incorporate the 
adopted Bond and Power charges in its Supplemental Filing - Annual Electric True-Up filing. 

If this request is granted, PG&E will promptly transmit the Executive Director's approval to all 
parties to Rulemaking 11-03-006. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Very truly yours, 

Craig M. Buchsbauni 

CMB:rt 

cct Seaneen Wilson, Administrative Law Judge 
Edward Randolph, Director Energy Division 
Frank Lindh, General Counsel 
Service List for R. 11-03-006 
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